
 
GCSE Results Day– 2025 
 
 
16th July 2025   
 
Dear Families  
 
We are writing to inform you about the arrangements for the collection of GCSE results for Year 11 pupils. 

GCSE results will be available for collection on Thursday 21st August 2025. The school will be open from 9:00am to 

11:00am. 

To ensure a smooth and safe collection process, we have allocated specific arrival times for each form group: 

• Form Groups 11.1, 11.2 and 11.3 – Please arrive at 9:00am 

• Form Groups 11.4, 11.5 and 11.6 – Please arrive at 9:40am 

Please note that results must be collected by the student themselves. If your child is unable to attend, they must 

email the school in advance from their school email address to give written permission for a named relative to 

collect their results on their behalf. 

We are unable to release results to parents or carers without the student’s explicit consent sent in the manner 

stated above. 

If students do not come to collect these, they will be posted home to the address we have on file. 

Results will be distributed in the Sports hall and staff will be available to offer support and guidance regarding next 

steps, including post-16 options and further education. 

We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our Year 11 students with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr T Lascelles 
Senior Vice Principal 


